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We are pleased to announce that our mapping application PGAtlas.com now allows 
for the display of select permit data available from Prince George’s County 
Department of Permitting, Inspection, and Enforcement (DPIE). 
 
The data presented is a subset of the larger DPIE MOMENTUM permit database, 
representing those permit types pertaining to the planning review process of the 
Prince George’s County Planning Department. The data collected is used to support 
various activities such as: tracking residential and non-residential development in the 
County; decision making regarding land use; and conducting forecasts related to 
housing and employment. 
 
The Planning Department receives Commercial and Residential permit data on 
January 1st, April 1st, July 1st and September 1st of each calendar year, covering 
the date range of May 1, 2023, through the first day of the present quarter. DPIE 
permit data is subject to change and is presented as is. All official permit status and 
records should be obtained from the County Permitting System. 
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https://www.pgatlas.com/
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/departments-offices/permitting-inspections-and-enforcement/permits

